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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

  Please consider doing another separate, objective study of the Stibnite Gold project. I am not happy with the

results of the earlier study, as the suggestions that are up for proposal all have negative consequences. Please

conserve our beautiful state by preserving the landscape that we so dearly love. Thank you.


